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Target Talk—June 2017

2017 Board of Directors

President:  John Popke

Vice-President: Dick Coffin

Secretary: Stephanie Miller

Treasurer: Elaine Wolfgang

    Members-At-Large:

       Fred Coleman

       Jim Collins

Membership:
        Irving (Frank) Torres

        Robert (Bob) Gandolfo

Webmaster: Steven Taylor

Maintenance: Dick Coffin

Newsletter: Rosemary Bowly

Security:  Glenn Roberts

Friends of  NRA Dinner!

In an effort to control the dust in the indoor range,
dust mops and brooms are no longer allowed in
there. Spent cartridges must be picked up manu-
ally or with the wire wheel that is available.

Indoor Range Dust Control

   The Friends of NRA annual banquet and
auction is coming up on Saturday, June 3.
When you attend the dinner and buy raffle
tickets, you are supporting an organization
whose financial grants to the Mother Lode
Gun Club far exceed the amount of money
made by the event. Please come out and lend
your support for this fine organization which
gives so much back to us in their financial
support for shooting sports here in
Tuolumne County.   Call Barry Blaylock at
586-8995 to get your tickets.

If your NRA membership expires within the calen-
dar year, it is your responsibility to submit an up-
dated copy with a new expiration date. Failure to
do so within one (1) month of the expiration date
will cause your gate card to be deactivated until
proof of your updated NRA membership is received.

Remember

Whoever would overthrow the liberty of a nation
must begin by subduing the freeness of speech.

Benjamin Franklin - Silence Dogwood Letter #8,
July 9, 1722, printed in the New England Courant

The Board of Directors now holds their monthly
meeting at 6:00 PM, prior to the General Meeting.
Members are welcome to sit in on these board
meetings, but please remain quiet. If you come
early for the General Meeting, please try to keep
the sound level down while the board is conduct-
ing their meeting.

Regarding the Board  Meetings

Please be advised that if you are holding firearms
training classes or instruction of any kind at the
Club for which you are being paid, and if you are
doing so without prior authorization, you are in
violation of Club rules.  If you are involved in this
activity you must desist at once and seek approval
of the Board of Directors before continuing.

Clandestine Classes

The recent workday on our Club grounds was very
successful. A heartfelt Thank You to all who par-
ticipated with their time, effort and equipment!


